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30th November 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 3 are covering the Egyptians in their topic work for the Spring Term.  
 
We have organised some incredible visitors to the school which include: 
 
Boundless Dance who will be coming into school on Tuesday 5th February – the 
children will be learning, and taking part in a brilliant Egyptian dance routine on the 
day. 
 
Clever Cogs will be coming in with their Puzzle Room on Tuesday 26th February. 
The children take part in an archeological dig and discover how the Egyptians 
lived hundreds of years ago and will examine many artefacts from that era.  It will 
be an exciting day. 
 
It will be necessary for us to request a voluntary contribution for these activities. 
The suggested voluntary contribution is £8.50.    If we do not receive enough 
contributions or funding from elsewhere to cover the cost of the trip/activity, it may 
be necessary to cancel. You will be informed if this happens. 
 
Please fill in the slip below and return to school by 25th January latest. 
 
Year 3 Team 

 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Child’s Name…………………………………Class …………… 
 
I enclose £8.50 for my child to take part in the Egyptian workshops. 
(cheques made payable to Heathfield Junior School) or pay via SCOPAY. 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………….parent/guardian 
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